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Chair of Governors Welcome  

Hello and welcome to Goosewell Primary Academy. 

Hello and welcome to Goosewell Primary Academy. The Governing body, in 

partnership with our Head teacher Mr Gentile, children, parents and staff work 

together to deliver a warm, welcoming inclusive feel to our school. I am proud to 

lead the Governing Body of Goosewell Primary Academy and enjoy working for the 

benefit of our children, parents and staff.  

Our Governing Body is currently made up of 9 members, representing Reach South 

Academy Trust, elected parents and members of school staff. We are honoured to 

have a Governing Body that is made up of a team of individuals with a wide range of 

backgrounds and experiences. We are a very committed and active governing body. 

As well as fulfilling our duties by both supporting and challenging Mr Gentile and his 

senior management team and monitoring activities and progress in school, we also 

enjoy being involved in day to day events. All staff and governors work together with 

a common aim of providing a safe and vibrant learning environment in which all 

children can reach their potential and have an enjoyable experience in school. Our 

role, as the governing body, is to set the vision and strategic direction of the school. 

We work with the school leadership team to ensure the school works efficiently and 

effectively towards achieving that vision. As parents and carers, you are very much 

part of the whole school community and your opinions and comments are very 

valuable to us. 

The Governors are absolutely committed to supporting the delivery of high standards 

of Education for all our children by providing a broad, rich and experiential 

curriculum. Our aim is to engender a love of learning and a sense of community in 

our children and to ensure that they achieve academically to their potential. We 

believe that Goosewell Primary Academy is a special place and we are proud to be 

associated with it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


